
NOTICE TO VEHICLE 

             OWNERS             

 

 
WINTER PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

 

Vehicle owners are reminded that By-law 2019-58 

prohibits parking on the streets of Alvinston and 

Inwood between 2:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. from 

December 1 to March 31. 

Offenders may be ticketed and/or towed. 

 

We request the co-operation of all vehicle owners in 

assisting the Public Works Department in its 

Snow ploughing and removal operations. 
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